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Attn: News Manager

Cyber Com signs general agreement
with Tele2/NetCom
Cyber Com has renewed its general agreement with the telecommunications company
Tele2/NetCom for the year 2001. The collaboration comprises consulting services in
management, project management, system and business development and business
expertise.

For Cyber Com the agreement is of strategic importance and strengthens its position in the
telecom market. The general agreement has been enlarged and can also be used by other
Kinnevik companies. The business area Telecom and Services currently employs the
services of about one hundred and fifty consultants and focuses on the development of a
strong niche position in the telecom market, where broadband and mobility are linked up
with company business.

NetCom AB is a leading telecommunications company in europe. The Company was
formed in 1993. It is engaged in the GSM cellular business, fixed telephony and internet. In
Sweden the company operates using the brand names of Comviq and Tele2. In the areas of
public telecommunications, data communication services and Internet, NetCom operates
Tele2 in Sweden, Tele2 A/S in Denmark and Tele2 Norge AS in Norway. NetCom also
operates, NätTeknik and Datametrix, specializing in systems integration and Kabelvision, a
Swedish cable TV services company. During this year NetCom has acquired Société
Européene de Communication SA (SEC). Through this acquisition NetCom operates in 20
European countries. NetCom is listed both on the Stockholm Stock Exchange under the
symbols NCOMA and NCOMB and on the Nasdaq Stock Market under the NECS.

The Cyber Com Group is a profitable consulting company offering integrated holistic
expertise in e-Business and Telecom, with cutting-edge expertise in modern system
development, project management and market communication. Turnover for the first half-
year 2000 was MSEK 176.2 (89.8), with profit after net financial items of MSEK 15.8 (5.9).
Cyber Com is listed on the ‘O’ list of the OM Stockholm Stock Exchange.

The interim report for the period January–September is due out on 25 October.

For further information, please contact:
Anette Söderström,
Cyber Com Intra-X AB
Mobile: +46 739-81 32 60
E-mail: anette.soderstrom@cybercom.se

Claes Hiort, Tele2 AB
Mobile: +46 0704-26 45 29
E-mail: claes.hiort@tele2.se



Read more at www.cybercom.se


